
Michelle Bartlett,  director of Summer Sessions, and 
Chancellor Brian  Rogers

The 2009 Celebration of Giving, an annual 
UAF donor event, was held Nov. 18 in the 
Regents’ Great Hall to honor UAF’s many 
loyal supporters. Last year, we celebrated 
nearly $6 million dollars in support of UAF 
from 3,221 donors.  
 
More than 175 donors attended the event, 
“Giving Comes Full Circle,” to honor notable 
donors Dr. Cary S. Keller, Northrim Bank 
and The Bernard Osher Foundation for their 
partnership with UAF. Guests enjoyed wine 
and spirits, hors d’oeuvres and music from 
local string quartet Talaria. Also, an unveiling 
of the UAF donor wall displayed the many 
supporters of UAF.  The 2009 Celebration of 
Giving program is available at www.uaf.edu/
giving/2009CelebrationGiving_Program.
pdf. 

 
 
We are honored to recognize Dr. 
Keller for his steadfast support and 
passion for the university’s mission.
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Northrim Bank’s continued support 
of UAF is an example of its strong 
commitment to the communities it 
serves.  With its continued support of 



•	 Dancing with the Cars! UAF and local 
community members enjoyed music, 
great food and live auction fun at 
Chancellor Brian Rogers and Sherry 
Modrow’s 2010 Gala celebration at the 
amazing Fountainhead Antique Auto 
Museum. 

•	 Save the date! On Tuesday, March 30, 
the UA Foundation will host an estate 
planning seminar in Fairbanks. More 
information coming soon.  

•	 Save the date! On Tuesday, April 13, the 
13th Annual Scholarship and Award 


